
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 15, 2004 
 
 
Via Airborne Express Mail 
 
Ms Carole Washburn 
Washington Utilities & 
   Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Re: Eschelon Telecom of Washington v. Qwest Corporation 
 Docket No. UT-033039 
 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
 Enclosed are an original and 19 copies of the Comments of Eschelon Telecom of 
Washington, Inc. in Support of Recommended Decision to Grant Petition in connection 
with the above-referenced matter.  Also enclosed is a Certificate of Service. 
 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Kim K. Wagner 
Senior Legal Secretary 
Eschelon Telecom, Inc. 
612-436-6225 

 
 
cc: Lisa Andrel 
 


